
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

The Ridge Employability College 
12 Ebor Court 
Malton Way 
Adwick-le-Street 
Doncaster 
DN6 7FE 
 

Tel: 01302 897445 
 

22nd June 2021 

Re:   The Ridge Employability College Annual Awards Night 

         Bullcroft Memorial Hall 5.30pm Friday 2nd July 2021 

 

Dear Learner/Parent/Carer & The Ridge Supporters 

As the college reaches the end of another year we are looking to celebrate the success of 2021 in style after a very 

challenging year.   Even the plans for this event have had to be amended when the final stages of the Government road map 

for Covid-19 did not lift as expected.    

We would like to invite you to join ‘Team Ridge’ in acknowledging our learners success this year with an end of term 

celebration. We are looking to recognise the success of individual learners, hardworking staff, fabulous volunteers and 

various groups who have exceeded expectations and made a fabulous contribution to college life.   

The evening will commence at 5.30pm with the official awards ceremony.  

Mark and his Official Photo Booth will ensure we capture the best moments of the evening and you will be able to have your 

own pictures taken throughout the night.   

A barbecue will be served at approximately 7pm in the gardens which will be followed by a ‘Silent Disco’.  

We would like to thank everyone involved in planning this event which we hope everyone will enjoy.   

We are issuing tickets so we can ensure the catering is sufficient for us all to enjoy.  The tickets are priced at £2.50 each. 

Families will be seated together and we will be applying social distancing.  Due to the restrictions on numbers we are limiting 

tickets to learners plus 2 so we can accommodate as many families as possible. This will be your entrance and only raffle 

ticket of the night!!! Make sure you bring your tickets on the night, look out for some lovely end of year raffle prizes.  

 ‘Team Ridge’ and our college families are what makes the college and we hope as many of you as possible can join us in our 

end of year celebration.  

Could you please complete the return slip below with the number of tickets required and return this to college by Tuesday 

29th June.  

Best Wishes 

Melanie Atkin  

Head of College/Director 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

No of Tickets ……………………      Total Monies Enclosed (£2.50 per ticket)£………………………………………………………………………. 


